
 
23rd April 2020 
 
Letter from Headmasters Schoolwear 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope this email finds you well. I am writing you with regards to 
supplying school uniforms.  As we are dealing with unprecedented times I am 
making decisions based on the government guidelines and if the situation 
changes at any time. 
 
As you may be aware our shop has been closed in line with government 
guidelines, however we are still available for online orders if you want to 
pre order school uniform ready for the return to school or for new starters 
in September. 
 
You can choose to either have a delivery or collect from our shop, in New 
Mills, when we re-open. I am currently taking orders over the phone or via 
our website. As I am the only one in our shop I can maintain social 
distancing and I can make sure excellent hygiene is maintained. 
 
Any NEW starters can pre-order uniform and again either have it delivered 
or collect it from us, and any sizes can be swapped should the children 
grow in the meantime, without a time limit. 
 
I'm trying to make sure that we can still supply your children with school 
uniform and provide excellent service during these hard times. 
 
Please don't hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. I am still 
receiving emails and you can also call me on 07728828574. 
 
Kindest Regards 
 
Emma Leatham 
Headmasters Schoolwear 
 


